
THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

WASHINGTON 

June 2, 1961 

Dear Jackie, 

Thank you for your letter. 

Once again, I appreciate the sentiments you 

express. It is going to be a long struggle but 
I am certain we will make a good deal of 

progress. 

If you are ever in Washington I hope you will 

stop in to say hello. 

Mr. Jackie Robinson 

Chock Full o' Nuts 

Sincerely, 

Rofd F. 

425 Lexington Avenue 

New York 17, New York 

Kennedy, Robert F. (1925-1968)  Typed letter signed:  to Jackie Robinson  Washington, D.C.  2 June 1961, GLC09754.07




